
St. Margaret Mary’s School Library 

We Walk In faith 

 The mission of the school library is to support and enrich 

the educations objectives of the school curriculum,  as well as 

represent the school’s Catholic Christian philosophy and values. 

 Your student will visit the library once as week; per their 

schedule.  Each week they will be able to check out one book, 

which is expected to be returned to the library the following 

week.  Students are assessed a small late fine if they forget 

their book.   It is 25 cents per day Absent student are not 

assessed this fee, but are encouraged to return their book 

when they return from absence.  A late box is located outside 

of the main office.  Any student may request to renew their 

books for another week BUT they must have the book with 

them to do this.  If a book is lost, it must be replaced. 

 The library sponsors two Scholastic Book Fairs per year.  

Once during the first FULL week of school (Sept. 12-Sept 16), 

the second in late winter winter/early spring.   All proceeds 

from the book fair are put directly back into the school library 

and classroom libraries. 

 Let’s promote a love of reading together!! 

You may contact me at: Mrs.hillman@stmmparish.org 



  


